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On Thursday was the Queen's 

Jubilee and the school was 

closed, so a sporting activity 

was planned - a day's cycling 

on the island of Great 

Cumbrae in the Firth of 

Clyde. We met at the school at 

9.30 a.m., where a bus was 

waiting to take us to the town 

of Largs to catch the ferry to Great Cumbrae island. 

The journey took about an hour and then we disembarked at the harbour and 

boarded the ferry which only took about 20 minutes. There was a bus stop on the 

island which took us to the town of Millport. Here we had arranged for bikes at 

the rental shop, and we gradually chose our size and got a helmet. Our plan was 

to ride around the island, which 

was about 20 km. The weather was 

nice, the sun was shining and the 

route was on a tarmac road around 

the whole island practically on flat 

ground. We made a few stops for 

lunch, which we had packed with us, 

and beautiful views of the sea. 

The other group that didn't want to bike went on a hike through the middle of 

the island to the top and back about 8 km along a hiking trail. Along the way 

there was an interesting old hospital, a church, the narrowest house in Scotland 

and farms. All along the route there were beautiful views of the sea as the island 

was not very big. From the top you could look out in all directions. It was a 

lovely quiet place. 

After returning to 

Millport after 3 hours, 

we had ice cream, 

snacks, walked around 

the quaint little town, 

and then met at the bus 

stop to take us back to 

the ferry. We crossed 

back to Larg and left at 
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5.00 p.m. for Glasgow, arriving there at about 6.00 p.m. It took us an hour from 

the school to the hotel and as we were tired we bought a baguette and went to rest.  
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